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Brisbane Road Car Park  
Redevelopment 
 

Project number: B-2492 

 

Notice to businesses, residents and motorists 

Telstra works, Muraban Street and Brisbane Road, Mooloolaba 
Monday 3 August – Friday 7 August, 6.30am – 4pm 
(weather and site conditions permitting)  

As part of the Brisbane Road Car Park 
Redevelopment project, Telstra will undertake 
service relocations on Muraban Street and 
Brisbane Road, Mooloolaba. 

These works will take place between Monday, 
3 August and Friday, 7 August, 6.30am – 4pm 
(weather and site conditions permitting). 

What we are doing during these works? 
Muraban Street - Telstra service relocations 
and installing new pits and conduits. 

Brisbane Road - Telstra service relocations 
and installing a new pillar and conduits to the 
existing pit. 

Please see the map below for the location of 
the works. 

What to expect during these works? 
Works are expected to generate low level 
noise only. 

Vehicle and pedestrian access will be 
maintained along Muraban Street and 
Brisbane Road, Mooloolaba. 

Pedestrian traffic will be diverted to alternative 
footpath routes where required. 

Signage and traffic controllers present. 

We thank you in advance for your patience 
and understanding. 

Register to receive project updates  
To receive regular project updates throughout 
the construction period, please register your 
contact details by emailing your details to 
brisbaneroadcarpark@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.
au 

Contact the project team 
For further information, members of the public 
can contact council’s customer service team 
on (07) 5475 7272 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.15am-5pm) or email 
brisbaneroadcarpark@sunshinecoast.qld.gov. 
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